From: 0 Keith Robinson [

Sent: 04 October 2019 17:20

To: Planning

Cc: Harrison, Adam (Councillor)
Subject: 36-38 Fitzroy Square

Dr D Keith Robinson

L-n
4 October 2019
The Planning Officer, Camden
E-mail: planningtdcamden.gov.uk
Ref: Planning application 2019/3961/P

We write, as people living very close to Fitzroy Square, to express our concern at the prospect of
two very important Adam houses in the square becoming a campus for an American university. The very
large number of students envisaged and length of day - weekends as well as weekdays - at which they are
likely to crowd the square alarms us. In particular we hope that they can be kept out of the gardens that
frontagers enjoy at all times [as well as the public for limited times in summer], but wonder whether that
can be enforced.

We have seen comments submitted by other residents criticising the proposal and entirely concur
with them.

Yours faithfully,
D Keith Robinson
B H Wildt Meyboom



